
 

 

Dear friend of Houston Center for Photography, 

 

It is our hope that you will consider making a tax-deductible gift to our Annual Fund today. Your 

contribution also helps HCP to host renowned photographers from around the world such as our 

recently exhibited photographers: Christine Elfman, Granville Carol, Jonas Yip, and Adrienne 

Simmons in dust to dust which examines existentialism through the lens of the big bang theory, 

constructed landscapes and an interplay of lichen and stone through alternative photographic 

processes. 

 

HCP is a community-focused organization, and it is the support of our community–our board of 

directors, dedicated staff, committed members, and most importantly, donors like you–which 

allows us to continue to educate and cultivate professional photographers of all backgrounds 

and ages in the greater Houston community and from across the globe. HCP is in need of 

funding for scholarships that could benefit our educational offerings by reaching a broader 

audience of students. 

 

Welcoming Lindsay Sparagana, we anticipate the transformative impact on our Community 

Engagement programs. Andrè Ramos-Woodard, Exhibitions and Public Programs Coordinator, 

breathes new life into our spaces, expanding public programs for richer audience engagement. 

Natan Dvir, Director of Education, is reshaping our educational offerings, ensuring HCP remains 

a vibrant hub for photographic education for local and international students. Gratitude to our 

dedicated team, including Theresa Marshall, Ronald Michele, Verónica Gaona, Krishna 

Roberts, Keeley Morgan, educators, interns, and volunteers, for their incredible contributions, 

fueling boundless excitement for present and future endeavors at HCP. 

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

We look forward to seeing you soon in the galleries and our classrooms!  

 

 

Anne Leighton Massoni     Nancy O’Connor    

Executive Director      President of the Board of Directors  

       


